
 

July 19, 2014 
 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Board File No. EB-2014-0229 

 
 
Just Energy Ontario L.P. (“Just Energy”) is in receipt of your Letter of Direction dated July 17, 
2014 with respect to Just Energy’s application for an Electricity Wholesaler Licence. Just Energy  
wishes to inform the Board that the required notice has been posted on the Just Energy website. 
 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 403.462.4299 or 
nruzycki@justenergy.com 
 
Regards, 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Nola Ruzycki 

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 


